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 GOPAC offers condolences to Haitian people 

 

On behalf of all the members of the Global Organization of Parliamentarians Against Corruption 

(GOPAC), I wish to express my sincere condolences to the Haitian people, the Haitian govern-

ment, the Haitian Parliamentarians, their families and all who have lost family members or have 

been affected by the tragic earthquake, which has devastated this already fragile country. 

 

      GOPAC recognizes the incredible struggle the Haitian people will face in rebuilding their 

lives, their country and their government which was the poorest country in the hemisphere even 

before the ’quake.  

  We are thankful to see that the international community has united and responded so rapidly 

to deliver humanitarian aid to assist the people of Haiti in whatever capacity they can in this emer-

gency.  

 GOPAC asks its members to request that their governments assist in the humanitarian relief. 

When cities and countries are destroyed by the devastating forces of nature, everyone in the world 

has an obligation to respond. 

Dr Naser al Sane 

 

 

 

Chair of the Board, GOPAC 
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